
ADVERTISEMENT
WEST VIEW WATER

AUTHORITY
LEAD SERVICE LINE

REPLACEMENT PROJECT
– PHASE 3

REQUEST FOR
CATEGORICAL

EXCLUSION
The  West  View  Water
Authority,  Allegheny  County,
PA hereby gives notice that it
is  requesting  a  Categorical
Exclusion  from  the
Pennsylvania  Department  of
Environmental Protection with
respect to the Lead Service
Line  Replacement
Project  –  Phase  3.  The
project  will  be  located
within  the  Authority
service  area  communities
including Avalon, Bellevue,
Ben  Avon,  Emsworth,
Kennedy,  McKees  Rocks,
Pittsburgh,  Ross,  Stowe,
and West View. The project
includes the installation of
new  copper  service  from
the existing water main to
the curb stop at the right-
of-way.  In  some  cases,
where  the  private  portion
of  the  water  service  is  a
lead  pipe,  the  private
portion of  the service  will
be  replaced  with  copper
pipe  and  new  backflow
preventers,  pressure
reducers,  and  isolation
valves will be installed. All
lead shall be removed from
any  service  completed  by
the project.  The project is
being  funded  primarily
from  a  PENNVEST
grant/loan and will have no
impact  on  existing  user
fees.   Supporting
information  is  available  to
review  at  the  West  View
Water Authority office, 210
Perry  Highway,  Pittsburgh,
PA  15229  between  9  am
and 4 pm Monday through
Friday. Starting on the date
of  the  advertisement,  the
public  can  submit  any
written  comments  during
the  30-day  comments
period  to  the  West  View
Water Authority, Attention:
Robert Christian, Executive
Director,  210  Perry
Highway,  Pittsburgh,  PA
15229.  All  comments
received will be included in
the  final  package
submitted  to  the  PA
Department  of
Environmental Protection.


